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Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

I am writing to provide details and explain the purpose of the Parental Involvement and Engagement 
(PIE) survey that will be sent to parents/carers of school children across Renfrewshire.  

This is a short survey to understand how well we are engaging with parents/carers of our school 
children. Your participation in this survey is entirely voluntary and responses are anonymous.  

We are eager to maximise the response from our parents/carers to ensure we have the best data 
available to continue improving the service we offer our young people and families. We would really 
appreciate your support in completing the survey to ensure we have the widest possible participation 
of our parents/carers.  

The survey will be open until Friday 16th May. We will send the registered main contact for every pupil in 
Renfrewshire a hyperlink by text message on Tuesday 6th May to complete the PIE Census online. You 
can also access the survey via this link below: 

 http://www.renfrewshire.gov.uk/parental-survey 

 

We would encourage all parents to complete the survey, regardless of whether they are the registered 
main contact or not. You can also complete the survey more than once if you have children in 
different schools.  

If you need access to IT facilities, interpreter support, or any additional support, please contact the 
school. Alternatively, paper copies can be made available if required.  

If you choose to take part in the PIE survey, we will use your responses for the purposes of the Council’s 
public functions. Further information on how the council handles your personal information can be 
found on: www.renfrewshire.gov.uk/article/2201/privacy-policy 

 

Regards, 

 

Gordon Menzies 

Head Teacher 
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